Announcements

Worship

April 23, 2017

News & Announcements

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We are looking for volunteers to read scripture lessons at the 8:30am Sunday service...please visit the church website trinitylutheranlax.org and sign up using the link under Needs and Notes, or call the church office at 608.782.6200 to get on the schedule!

Service

News & Announcements

FROM THE HEART FOOD PANTRY featured item for April is Mayo & Miracle Whip

LOVE THY NEIGHBOR JAR: contributions in **April** are for **Jail Ministry**

The bulletin for the 8:30am radio worship service and the monthly newsletter are available on our website: www.trinitylutheranlax.org

This Week at Trinity

SUNDAY, APRIL 23

8:30a Worship 6:30p Boy Scouts

MONDAY, APRIL 24

4-6:30p Kid's Clothes Closet 5-6p Monday Meals 5:30-7:00p From the Heart Food Pantry

TUESDAY, APRIL 25

9:30a-12:30p Financial Coaching-Susan Taylor 608-785-6417 6p Logan N.S. Neighborhood Group meeting 6:30-7:30p Cub Scouts

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 26

6:45-7:30p Confirmation/Adult class 7p Choir practice

THURSDAY, APRIL 27

6p Church Council meeting

FRIDAY, APRIL 28

SATURDAY, APRIL 29

10a-1p From the Heart Food Pantry5:30p Worship

Etc... News & Announcements

FREE FINANCIAL COACHING

La Crosse County UW-Extension is sponsoring free financial coaching sessions at Trinity every Tuesday from 9:30am to 12:30pm. Please contact Susan Taylor, AFC at 608.785.6417 or email: smtaylor@afsc.com for an appointment.

SUGAR CREEK BIBLE CAMP

Trinity is happy to offer tuition assistance to all children of its members who attend Sugar Creek Bible Camp in Ferryville, WI. Every child registered for camp will receive a \$100 grant!

Please check out this great opportunity for your child this summer by visiting the website at http://wp.sugarcreekbiblecamp.org/. If you have any questions, please contact the office.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

The Northside Spring Clean Up event is scheduled for Saturday, May 20th, from 9am to noon in the Trinity parking lot. Help your neighbors move out their unwanted items that they can't dispose of themselves. If you need help with large items or would like to volunteer, please contact Ralph Geary at 608.781.0517. There are some items that are restricted, please refer to the flyer for a complete list.

Memorials

General Fund:

In memory of my grandson Brian Shuda on his 35th birthday. Given by Joanne Thoftne.

Easter Memorials

In memory of Opal & Otis Volden. Given by Kathi Volden.

In memory of Kay Ford. Given by Art Ford and family.

In honor of Easter. Given by Dave Berger.